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Good Afternoon: 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from LLS, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at Loch Lomond School for 
Monday, Oct. 19th – Friday, Oct. 23rd.  
 

Please be reminded that student fees are due and can be paid using SchoolCashOnline https://asd-
s.schoolcashonline.com/ or by visiting the school office. Student fees are $30 per student or $60 for families 

with two or more children. 
 
Students are strongly encouraged to report to school daily with a clean facemask and water bottle. 
Parents/caregivers are also reminded that if their child is experiencing two or more symptoms of COVID-19, the 
Government of NB offers a convenient self-assessment to book a test online or at the following link: 

https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/covid-19.html 

Kindergarten Registration for fall 2021 continues next week from Oct. 19th – 23rd. There is an online site to 
preregister; however, a few forms still must be signed in person and appointments will be scheduled by our school 
Administrative Assistant. The annual “Kick Off to Kindergarten” session will be offered virtually for our new 
Kindergarten families this year and more information will be shared soon on how families can participate in this 
regular “Welcome to Kindergarten” transition event.  

Online Kindergarten Preregistration Form: https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-
S/news/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?List=52715519%2D6f99%2D4876%2D9668%2D9699f1879061&ID=859&RootFolder=
%2Fsites%2FASD%2DS%2Fnews%2FLists%2FPosts&Source=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure1%2Enbed%2Enb%2Eca%2Fsit
es%2FASD%2DS%2FPages%2Fwelcome%2Easpx&Web=aad17d33%2D1629%2D4890%2D81d1%2D2708de8fe38b 

The Loch Lomond School PSSC will meet at 6:30 p.m. virtually for the first meeting of the 2020-2021 school year. 
This meeting is open to the public and minutes are posted to the LLS website. If you would like more information 
about the PSSC or connect with a PSSC member, please do not hesitate to contact the school administrative office 
or contact our PSSC Chairperson by visiting the Loch Lomond School Website. 

For a complete list of activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School webpage or follow us on 
Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the school at 658-
5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit.  
 
Yours in Education 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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